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City of Sugar Hill 
Agenda Item Summary Planning Staff Report  

 
 
DATE:  November 7, 2020 
TO:    Mayor and City Council 
FROM:   Planning Director 
SUBJECT:   2020 Planning Commission Appointments |Post 3 & Post 4 
 
 
 
SUGGESTED ACTION 
 
Consider Julie Adams for appointment to Planning Commission Post 3, and Jeremy White for 
appointment to Planning Commission Post 4. 
 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The Planning Commission consists of five members appointed by the City Council.  Terms are for three 
years and members shall serve until their successors are appointed.  The current term for Post 3 & 4 expires 
on December 31, 2020. 
 
Ms. Julie Adams was appointed to Post 3 and has indicated that she wants to continue serving.  Mr. Jeremy 
White was appointed to Post 4 and has indicated that he wants to continue serving.  
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Ms. Julie Adams sees the Planning Commission as an opportunity to serve our community more actively.    
She  has  lived  in  Sugar  Hill  since  2000  and  has  a  background  in  group  fitness  and  management.  
Encouraged by the recent changes in the City she has expressed a desire to serve on the planning 
commission as a positive influence for the community. Mr.  Jeremy  White   is  an  attorney  by  profession  
and  has  been  an  advocate  for  Sugar  Hill  since  his  introduction to the community.   Both  candidates  
demonstrate  a  strong  connection  to  our  community  and  diverse  professional  backgrounds  that  should  
prove  to  be  an  asset  for  carrying  out  the  purpose  and  duties  of  the  Planning Commission. 
 
 


